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SAFER NORTH AYRSHIRE PARTNERSHIP 

Monday 7 September 2020
Microsoft Teams




Present

North Ayrshire Council
Councillor Jim Montgomerie (Chair) 
Councillor Anthea Dickson – Elected Member
Scott McKenzie - Senior Manager, Protective Services
Janeine Barrett - Senior Manager, Homelessness and Community Safety 
Shelagh Campbell - Team Manager, Homelessness and Community Safety
Brenda Walker - Lead Officer, Adult Protection 
Jacqui Greenlees- Community Planning Officer

The Ayrshire Community Trust
Barbara Hastings – Chief Executive

Police Scotland
CI Brian Shaw (Vice Chair)
Sgt Andy Hogg

Scottish Fire and Rescue Services      
Colin Clark, LALO


Apologies for Absence
Yvonne Baulk, Head of Physical Environment 
Kevin Paterson - Station Officer, Coastguard
David MacRitchie - Senior Manager, Criminal Justice Services


1. Welcome and Apologies
    The Chair welcomed the group and apologies were noted. 


2. Minutes from Meeting held on 10 August 2020
The minutes from the meeting held on 10 August 2020 were approved.




3. SNAP Strategy Delivery
[bookmark: _GoBack]There was discussion around whether changes should be made to the strategy to make it more focused in light of the current situation around Covid-19. Some of the topics discussed were around the safety of children and young people due to the lack of activities taking place, as well as issues around communication where people only have access to services and information through social media.

It was agreed that the document should be kept more wide ranging as it already highlights vulnerable groups including children and young people. Any further focused work can be added via the action plan.

There was further discussion around volunteering and supporting isolated older people. The skills and expertise of volunteers is high, and it was discussed how to make best use of this resource. TACT are keen to support this. BW highlighted that The Silver Line is a national project to support older people that could be used in the meantime. She also highlighted that in terms of adult protection there has not been a significant increase or decrease in cases, however the cases that have come to light are serious. BW agreed to feedback the outcome of any case reviews and send in preferred wording for the strategy.

It was agreed that JB would look into The Silver Line and the above information around adult protection and link it into the Community Involvement arm of the SNAP Action Plan.

BH highlighted the Saltcoats asset-based project Link Up that aims to address mental health and suicide, as well as the Be Inspired project. 

It was agreed that Link Up would be invited to come along and present at the next SNAP meeting in December, and JB and BH would meet separately to agree any action.

Discussion followed around the antisocial behaviour parts of the strategy. The strategy already encompasses the issues that have arisen from the current pandemic, and as such the three main priorities related to this are unaffected. It was agreed however that evidence of joint working should be embedded in the action plan.

Lastly, the dashboard of statistics was discussed:
· All SNAP members should reply to JB with info for the dashboard by 20th September
· JG will then put the action plan and related data into an easy to use Pentana dashboard
JB ended the meeting by highlighting that the SNAP Strategy will be going to Cabinet for final approval in November.

4. AOCB

BS highlighted that the next Operation Moonbeam meeting will take place on Wed 9 September.
Date of next SNAP meeting is Monday 7 December.
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